

QUAD MUNICIPALITY HEALTHCARE SUPPORT COMMITTEE AWARD

The Quad Municipality Healthcare Support Committee is comprised of residents and elected officials from Coutts, Milk River, Warner, and Warner County.  The committee’s main objective is to attract, retain, and support our local healthcare professionals.

To assist in the promotion of rural healthcare and to support our future local healthcare professionals, the committee will be granting two awards of $250.00 to graduates of Erle Rivers High School or Warner High School 2020/2021 school year.   To be eligible, the students must be pursuing a post secondary education in a healthcare field and they must write a one-to-two-page essay.  The essay will be used to select the recipients.

The essay topic is, “What does rural health mean to me and why is it important.”

The deadline to apply is Friday, June 18, 2021.

Any field of study related to Healthcare will be considered, such as, but not limited to:
Practical Nurse,
Registered Nurse,
Health Care Aide,
Massage Therapy,
Medical First Responder,
Recreation Therapy,
Medical Unit Clerk,
Kinesiology.

All applications and essays will be reviewed by July 16, 2021.  The selected applicants will be notified shortly after that.   The awards will be given once the selected applicants submit their proof of attendance in the Healthcare program.  If possible, we would like to give out the awards at the applicable High School Awards ceremonies in October or November.  



QUAD MUNICIPALITY HEALTHCARE SUPPORT COMMITTEE AWARD

Open to graduates of Erle Rivers High School or Warner High School 
Amount – 2 awards at $250.00 each.

Deadline for the application and essay is Friday, June 18, 2021

Last Name	____________________________________________________________

First Name	____________________________________________________________

Address	____________________________________________________________

Phone		____________________________________________________________

Email		____________________________________________________________

High School Graduated From   _______________________________________________

Post Secondary Institution Attending   ________________________________________

Field of Study / Program Name   _____________________________________________

Please attach the following:

A one-to-two-page essay on, “What does rural health mean to me and why is it important?”

Email your completed application form along with the essay to:

smaccumber24@gmail.com


Scott MacCumber
Chairperson
Quad Municipality Healthcare Support Committee
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